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October 21, 2015


Dr. Roy Blackburn:

[bookmark: _GoBack]This is to let you know that I have never received a reply to my letter of June 23, 2015, to Kathleen Haley, asking her to specify precisely which law you had violated. In her conversation with me, she had told me that you had “violated a law.”

[image: C:\Users\jersnav\Documents\jmo-signature.tif]Sincerely yours,



Jane M. Orient. M.D., executive director
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